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Oregon's vote by mail system has proven to be safe and secure for over 25 years. It 

was instituted by a 2-to-1 margin in a statewide popular vote. I think it may be safe to 

assume that this bill is opposed statewide by a similar margin. It provides a secure 

and convenient manner of voting for people who would have difficulty making it to a 

polling station at a particular time on election day. Consider remote rural locations 

and working families for example. There is absolutely no reason to change our vote 

by mail system simply because members of a far right-wing cult want to please their 

dear leader. Please reject this unwanted and unnecessary attempt to subvert 

Oregon's election system. Vote NO on SB 210. Thank you. 


